
      Saint Benedict School News   

  Tuesday, February 20, 2024 

Thursday Mass 
 

Our Kindergarten Class will 
host this week’s  Mass.   

 
   8:15 A.M. 
 
Please join us if your schedule permits. 

February Prayer 
 

God our Creator, bless the love that 
brings people together and grows in our 
hearts.  May all the messages that carry 
the name of your holy Bishop Valentine 
be sent in good joy and received in  
delight.  We ask this through Christ 
Our Lord.   
Amen. 
 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
February 23 — Jeans Day for Bearcat 
   Boot Camp 
February 23 – Stations of the Cross – 
   1:45 p.m. 
 
March 1 — Read Across America Day 
 
March 1 — Living Stations —1:45 p.m. 
 

Stations of the Cross 
 

Every Friday during Lent, we will be praying 
the Stations of the Cross at 1:45 in the Church! 

 
Please join us if your schedule permits! 

LIVE AUCTION 
 

Our annual LIVE AUCTION is fast 
approaching.  If you haven’t purchased 
your tickets yet, please do so.  You will 
have a marvelous and fun time!!! 
 
Tickets are only $25.   
 
Send your payment to the school office 
and we will get your tickets processed 
and sent home on the same day. 
 
Also, donations are being accepted  
anytime during school hours.  Any  
unwanted furniture, home items, are  
accepted, plus new items are always 
accepted. 

 

We are at the halfway point of the 
third marking period.  As always,  
you may check PowerSchool to 
view your child’s grades. 

Thank you! 
 
A special thank you to Mrs. Lallemand and our 
8th grade students for providing activities for Mardi 
Gras today! 
 


